
Tuesday, November 16th from 7 – 8:30 PM 
Location:  Rose Hill Jr. High Theater (13505 NE 75th St., Redmond) 
 

Parent’s Role in Sports 

 Presenter:  Tim Driver of Proactive Coaching 
 

Every parent wants what is best for their child. Many parents are not sure how to support their young athletes 
from the early years on up to the high school years.  Parents should not only model good behavior for their 
kids, but also release them to be the best athletes and leaders they can possibly be. This presentation will 
outline the most effective strategies parents can use before, during & after the game. Learn what our kids 
would like to tell us about how to help their performance and create great memories, but probably won't. 
 
Tim Driver works alongside Bruce Brown & his Proactive Coaching organization. They are nationally known 
for their presentations on character development in sports traveling across the country training 
coaches, sports captains, business leaders, parents and athletes in professional, college and youth 
sports. Tim Driver has worked in the field of education for over 20 years. He has taught at the junior high, high 
school, and college levels, and has been a high school coach for 24 years in three different sports. His humor 
and vast experiences make him an outstanding presenter.    
 

Recommended for Parents of Students at all Ages & Competitive Levels 
This program is for adults only.   

 

Sponsored by the Lake Washington PTSA Council 
Questions? Contact Joanne Hall, Chair, Parent Education at lwsdparented@gmail.com 
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